Dear Stony Brook Families,

This year the 5th Grade Committee is sponsoring a Griggstown Farm Pie Fundraiser. This is a great way to order your pies for the upcoming holiday season. You can order these delicious pies for your family/friends or donate a pie to the Mount Carmel Guild of Trenton Food Pantry if you would like.

All orders are due by **Monday, November 8** and proceeds benefit our 5th graders at SB. The pies will be delivered **frozen** and will need to be picked up on **November 17th at SB between 4-5:30pm in the North Lot** by the gym (drive up/non-contact pick-up) just in time for Thanksgiving.

Please reach out to Sarah Hallock at <u>sghallockl@gmail.com</u> with any questions or last minute orders.

Thanks in advance for your support!

The PTO 5th Grade Committee